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Concerns Surrounding Health and Safety. 

Fellow Members, 

GMB National Health and Safety representatives have raised and will continue to 

raise, Health and Safety concerns to the Company. 

During consultations, GMB clearly stated and ASDA agreed that there should be: 

 

• No Spotting stock on the floor. 

• Top Stocking principles should be followed, always. 

• Split down should be done away from the shop floor. 

• There should be Service crew in place. 

• 20 Minute chill chain should be followed. 

 

It does not matter how long It takes to do the job. This is ASDA policy.  

It’s your Health and Your Safety. 

If you have any concerns, contact your Local GMB Representative. 

    


